
General Committee Meeting Thursday April 9th 31. 

 

Present: G Robson in the Chair.  

Messrs F Moss, H Ridyard, P Tildsley, R Wood, E S Jones, R Bennett, H L Boardman, J C Payne, 

W H Andrew and J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of the last meeting, held Feb 12th were read and passed. 

 

The following new member was accepted by ballot: - Mr N H Cawthron. 

 

The following resignations and transfers were accepted: - Playing Members: - Mr W C 

Woods, Mr Leslie B Hall, Mr S Shirley, Mr N Baker, Mr J T Duffy, Miss A Stanfield, Mrs Hallam, 

Miss P Carpenter, Mrs B F Robinson & Miss Bleasdale. 

Honorary Members: - Mr F Orford and Mr Herbert Taylor Mr Wm Taylor and Mr H B 

Woodcock. 

 

It was agreed to transfer Mr Chas B Baker from County Member to playing member and Mr B 

F Robinson, Mr D W Warburton and Mrs A E Knott from playing to honorary members. 

 

The following accounts were passed for payment. Royal Insurance Co 13/6, 5/- and 4/0/8, J 

W Kenworthy 29/6/-, J W Hall Ltd6/10, S Sidebottom Ltd 5/15/9, J Andrew & Co 14/- and 

8/10/-, Williamson & Ball 8/9, Rigby & Mellor 5/14/-, J W Burton & Son 19/6, Samuel Travis 

2/16/4, J Waterhouse & Co 9/1, Follows & Bate 14/6/-, Total £74-5-5. 

 

The Secretary reported a Telephone Message from the Wayleave Officer re Tower for carry 

electricity “Chadderton Hartshead Scheme” as follows: viz; - suggesting that we accept £75 

for permission to erect the Tower. Wayleave Officer told that the Committee required £100. 

 

The Financial Statement was read by Mr R Wood the Treasurer and accepted and it was 

decided to hold a Finance Committee Meeting on Monday April1 3th at 6-30 p.m. to deal 

with all matters affecting the Balance Sheet. 

 

The Minutes of the House Committee were read and accepted. 

Mr Raines reported that the Gross Profit on the Bar amounted to £270 and net profit  

£222-3-2 and the Gross profit on the Shop amounted to £53. The affairs of the Bar were 

considered very satisfactory and the Shop very unsatisfactory. Several irregularities were 

reported affecting the management of the Shop which were considered very serious and it 

was decided that after the House Secretaries had made further investigations, a Special 

Meeting of the Committee be called to deal with the matter.  

 

The Minutes of the Handicap Committee were read and accepted. 

 

The Minutes of the Greens Committee were read and accepted. 

 

G Robson 
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